
 
Dear Faculty, Staff and Students, 

 

The Yuba Community College District (YCCD) is committed to providing a welcoming environment 

for all students, including undocumented students in accordance with law, regulation and policy.  

At its December 8, 2016 meeting, the YCCD Board of Trustees adopted a resolution reaffirming its 

commitment to students. 

 
Below are answers to some commonly asked questions to help you understand our commitment 

to providing access to higher education and securing the privacy of information for all students 

including undocumented. 
 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) 
 

 Question: Will all students continue to have access to higher education?  
Answer: Yes. Federal regulations and State law allow all students, including children of 

undocumented immigrants, to pursue higher education in the United States. 

 

 Question: Will documentation status be provided to law enforcement agencies?  
Answer: No. The Yuba Community College District is required by State and Federal law and 

District policy to protect the privacy of its students. 

 

 Question: Will the District participate in creating a registry of undocumented students?  
Answer: No. Federal and State law prohibit disclosing students’ education records to anyone 

except with a valid legal subpoena, warrant, or court order. 

 

 Question: Will District Police enforce federal immigration laws? 

Answer: No. The District Police are responsible for enforcing certain state and local laws and 

District policies; they have no jurisdiction over federal immigration laws. 

 
For further questions or concerns, please contact the administration office at your college. 
Yuba Community College District and all of its colleges wish you continued success with your 
studies in the coming semester and years. 
 
 

 
      
      
 
 
Dr. Douglas Houston, Chancellor Dr. Michael White, WCC President Dr. GH Javaheripour, YC President 


